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WEATHER CHANGE 

We are all feeling the 

change in weather condi-

tions. Please may we re-

mind you that children 

should come to school 

with the necessary uni-

form and outerwear for 

the colder rainy days. 

CLASS GOOD WORK GOOD BEHAVIOUR 
Reception Franciszek Zeiba Rhiannon Davies 

Year 1 Felix Maitland Sapphire Lewis 
Year 2 Oliver Godderidge Liam Davies 
Year 3 Alisha Hall Lexi Harper 
Year 4 Melissa Stokes Archie Barber 
Year 5 Olivia Swan Jack Babiak 

Year 6 Rebecca Price Grace Boyce 

MITA PROJECT 

Longwood has successfully become 
a research school for the MITA pro-
ject. This two year research project 
will help us further monitor the im-
pact of our support staff. Our Sup-
port staff across the school do an 
amazing job and ensure specific pu-
pils are given the guidance required 
to make progress. This research will 
help us be even better! 

LETTERS SENT HOME 

The following letters were sent home with the children this week: 

Whole school - Census Day Lunch Letter 

Yr 1 - Parental Permission Documents Letter & Fork to Farm Visit Letter 

Yr 2 - Fork to Farm Visit Letter 

Yr 5 - Sudbury Hall Letter 

If you have not received any of the above, please feel free to contact the school  

office or your class teacher. 

WELL DONE TO ALL 

We still managed to have a fantastic sports 

afternoon, despite the weather changing our 

plans! 

Fabulous sportsmanship was demonstrated 

by all that took part. You are all winners! 

REMINDER OF DATES 

Tuesday 26th September Reception 
are off to Farm to Fork (Tesco) visit 

Wednesday  27th September Year 4 
are off to Farm to Fork (Tesco) visit  

Friday 29th September Athlete  
(Meghan Beesley - GB Hurdler) in 
school. 

CELEBRATION AWARDS 

Celebration Assembly takes place every Friday afternoon at 3.00pm in the hall. 

THANK YOU! 

Huge thank you to Miss Z Russell for 

acquiring funds from IHG to further 

develop our Forest area. 

New Longwood Web Site 

We hope you have all had the chance 

to visit the new school web site. The 

web address remains the same as 

before, however the mobile App is no 

longer in use. All access to the site is 

directly though 

www.longwood.staffs.sch.uk 

LITTLE OAKS PRE SCHOOL 

We are so proud to see how our little ones 

have settled in so well!!! They are making new 

friends and are learning lots of new and ex-

citing things! Their interests so far are; mini 

beasts, babies, creative activities and cars.   


